
 

 

 
 

INFORMATION 
Economic Regulation Authority                                              

Consumer Consultative Committee 
MEETING OF 5 DECEMBER 2012 

The Economic Regulation Authority Consumer Consultative Committee (ERACCC) was 
established in 2005 and comprises a diverse range of members representing the interests of a 
wide range of consumers.  The ERACCC exists to provide input to the ERA and to act as an 
information distribution channel for the ERA for the benefit of Western Australian consumers. 

The ERACCC held its fourth and final meeting for the year on 5 December 2012.  The following 
presentations were made at the meeting: 

Strategic Energy Initiative, Energy 2031: Pathways for the State’s Energy Future – The 
ERACCC received a presentation on Strategic Energy Initiative, Energy 2031: Pathways for the 
State’s Energy Future from Mr Aden Barker, Public Utilities Office. 

2012 State Growth Outlook Study – The ERACCC received a presentation on the 2012 State 
Growth Outlook Study from member Mr Andrew Winter, Chamber of Minerals and Energy of 
WA. 

Inquiry into Western Australia’s Home Indemnity Insurance Arrangements – The ERACCC 
received a presentation on the inquiry into the Western Australia’s Home Indemnity Insurance 
Arrangements from Mr Bill Scanlan, Assistant Director References, ERA. 

The ERACCC also approved the ERACCC’s Work Plan for 2013-14, which includes draft 
forward agendas for all meetings in 2013 and the first meeting of 2014. 

More information about ERACCC is available on the ERA website. 

The ERACCC will next meet on 6 March 2013. 
 
For further information contact: 
 

 

General Enquiries 
Ms Cathryn Greville 
Assistant Director Customer Protection 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 
 
 

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
7 December 2012 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/for-consumers/consumer-consultative-committee/

	/
	INFORMATION
	Economic Regulation Authority                                              Consumer Consultative Committee
	MEETING OF 5 DECEMBER 2012


	The Economic Regulation Authority Consumer Consultative Committee (ERACCC) was established in 2005 and comprises a diverse range of members representing the interests of a wide range of consumers.  The ERACCC exists to provide input to the ERA and to ...
	Strategic Energy Initiative, Energy 2031: Pathways for the State’s Energy Future – The ERACCC received a presentation on Strategic Energy Initiative, Energy 2031: Pathways for the State’s Energy Future from Mr Aden Barker, Public Utilities Office.
	Inquiry into Western Australia’s Home Indemnity Insurance Arrangements – The ERACCC received a presentation on the inquiry into the Western Australia’s Home Indemnity Insurance Arrangements from Mr Bill Scanlan, Assistant Director References, ERA.
	More information about ERACCC is available on the ERA website.
	The ERACCC will next meet on 6 March 2013.

